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RFRI CONDUCTS EXPOSURE VISIT 

 

A group of 24 Forest Officials, Bamboo Artisans and Bamboo Cultivators from 

Odisha visited RFRI, Jorhat on 15
th
 January, 2018 under the guidance of Shri S. P. 

Mohapatra, IFS, Addl. PCCF and State Mission Director, Odisha Bamboo 

Development Agency, Odisha. Dr. R. S. C. Jayaraj, IFS, Director, RFRI, Jorhat 

welcomed the visiting trainees, and delivered a presentation on Bamboo Sector in 

India - an overview and Bamboo research and extension at RFRI, Jorhat.  

The Team visited Biotechnology and Genetics Division of RFRI and witnessed 

various research works on tissue culture on bamboo. The Team visited bamboo 

nursery and bambusetum.  Various Bamboo propagation techniques were 

demonstrated to them. They saw different bamboo species conserved at RFRI 

Bambusetum. The Team also visited Bamboo Composite Centre. They were 

explained about the bamboo preservation techniques and value addition of the 

bamboo handicraft items. They were also apprised about the trainings conducted 

by this Institute from time to time on bamboo handicraft making.  
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Glimpses of Exposure Visit 
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